
WIN A TRIP FOR TWO TO LAS VEGAS!
Airfare, hotel, shows, helicopter tour and more

It’s our 60th anniversary year, and we’re having some fun to celebrate. Check this out! It’s the

“Win a Las Vegas Getaway for Two” sweepstakes – we’ll draw the winner on October 15, 2021,

and the prize package is off the charts!

The prize includes two flight vouchers from Allegiant (for their nonstop flight to Vegas from

Asheville), a 3-night stay in one of Caesars Entertainment Las Vegas hotels, two seats on a “Vegas

Nights” helicopter flight offered by Maverick Helicopters, and a $500 shopping mall gift card from

the Miracle Mile shops at Planet Hollywood Resort & Casino for shopping, food or shows.

Only one entry per email address – and other sweepstakes rules apply.

ENTER TO
WIN!

WELCOME, NONSTOP TO MINNEAPOLIS/ST. PAUL
Inaugural flights on October 7

Congratulations and welcome to Sun Country – AVL’s newest airline! Sun Country, based in

Minneapolis, will celebrate their inaugural flight from AVL on October 7.

We also extend congratulations to Allegiant for the start of their sixteenth nonstop flight

destination from AVL! Flights to Minneapolis/St. Paul begin October 7.

The airport team will be at the gates with passengers and crews, celebrating each inaugural flight

and the addition of more air service choices for our region’s travelers.

LEARN MORE + BOOK A
TRIP

https://www.allegiantair.com/
https://www.caesars.com/
https://www.maverickhelicopter.com/
https://www.miraclemileshopslv.com/
https://flyavl.com/LasVegas
https://www.suncountry.com/
https://www.allegiantair.com/
https://flyavl.com/flights-and-airlines/book-a-trip
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6hE6rjgQfAg


Q&A: AMERICA’S NEW COVID-19 RULES FOR
INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL
From the Associated Press

The White House announced this month that starting in November, new international travel

policies affecting Americans and non-citizens alike will be implemented.

This article, by Zeke Miller and David Koenig of the Associated Press, organizes the changes in an

easy-to-read format.

GET ANSWERS

TSA INCREASING FINES
For those who don’t wear masks

Last month, the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) extended the mask requirement for

travelers on airplanes and in airports through January 18, 2022. And this month, TSA announced

that fines for noncompliance would be doubled. The range of penalties are now $500-$1,000 for

first offenders, and $1,000-$3,000 for second offenders.

“We appreciate the majority of travelers each day who voluntarily follow the requirement, but

find this action necessary to maximize the protections for those who use and work within the

transportation system, and to contain COVID-19,” said TSA Administrator David Pekoske. “By

doubling the range of penalties, we seek to reinforce the importance of voluntary adherence.”  

LEARN MORE

AVL NOW OFFERS 25 NONSTOPS
More than ever before!

https://apnews.com/article/lifestyle-business-health-travel-coronavirus-pandemic-b2a584a8b59c9aa08ae8852a30aa253d
https://www.tsa.gov/news/press/releases/2021/09/09/dhs-increase-civil-penalties-violations-federal-face-mask
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